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The food truck will offer students a different 

menu to what is served in the cafeteria. All 

meals meet healthy nutrition standards and are 

no charge to students. The District’s Executive 

Chef, Robin L. Obert, is hard at work to have 

the truck mobile and serving students in 

November. 

In addition to rotating among the District’s high 

schools, the truck will also visit elementary 

schools for special events. It will also serve as 

a student learning lab for the Food and 

Consumer Science program. In the summers, 

the food truck will serve fresh made meals to 

children in various communities. 

We have BIG PLANS for the food truck. Stay 

tuned to learn about menu options and when 

the food truck will be at your school!

Oklahoma City Public Schools 

has thrown open the cafeteria 

doors and taking lunchtime to the 

streets. We are revving things up 

with a new kind of meals on 

wheels. Lunch is going to a whole 

new level of health and creativity. 

Native American Heritage 

Month

We will make a special meal on 

the third Monday of the month, 

November 20th, in observation of 

Native American Heritage Month. It 

will include a delicious Three Sister 

Soup! 

November is a time to celebrate 

rich and diverse cultures, 

traditions, and histories of Native 

Americans. It is a time to 

acknowledge their important 

contributions to society. We do this 

the best way we know how, with 

FOOD!! 


